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Seminars

See http://www.astro.lu.se/Seminars/ and http://particle.thep.lu.se/Seminars/

Visitors

15-19 Dominic Ford, science journalist, visits Ross Church. If you are interested in being interviewed
by Dominic about your research please contact Ross.

Absenses, trips and other travel

30/6-29 Roman Pasechnik attends the Beyond the LHC Program at Nordita and the EPS HEP
conference, Stockholm

1-7 Torbjörn Sjöstrand lectures at Tri-institute School of Elementary Particles at TRIUMF, Van-
couver, Canada

5 Melvyn B. Davies visits University of Warwick
5 Dainis Dravins at PhD defence at University of Latvia, Riga
7-15 Bo Söderberg attends the 44:th International Physics Olympiad (IPhO 2013) in Copenhagen

as a Swedish team leader
7-20 Nils Ryde and Henrik Jönsson in Chile observing with the NTT in La Silla
8-12 Melvyn B. Davies attends the Mind the Gap conference at Institute of Astronomy, Cambridge
8-12 Chiara Battistini, Thomas Bensbyand and Dainis Dravins attend the European Week of

Astronomy and Space Science, Turku, Finland
9 Nils Ryde gives a seminar at the ESO offices, Santiago de Chile
15-17 Leif Lönnblad attends Parton showers and resummation workshop in Durham, UK
15-19 Melvyn Davies (invited speaker), Anders Johansen (invited speaker), Chao-Chin Yang,

Michiel Lambrechts, Katrin Ros, Daniel Carrera, and Kalle Jansson attend the conference
Protostars and Planets VI in Heidelberg, Germany

15-27 Johan Rathsman attends the EPS HEP conference and the Beyond the LHC workshop in
Stockholm

18-24 Torbjörn Sjöstrand and Malin Sjödahl attend the EPSHEP 2013 Conference
in Stockholm

22-26 Anders Johansen and Kalle Jansson attend the conference The Pluto System on the Eve of
Exploration by New Horizons: Perspectives and Predictions in Laurel, Maryland

28-18/8 Melvyn B. Davies attending program on black holes at Kavli Institute of Theoretical Physics,
UCSB

Important dates and events

30 Final deadline to send Kulturnatten activities to Thomas, Hampus and Ross (astronomi)
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